

Dear Parents,

Kind rogards

I am delighted that your child is part of our 'First Lego League' team. I do hope they are enjoying the experience so far!

On Wednesday 5th December Mrs Sowter and I will be driving the children in two cars to the First Lego League competition. The venue is the Darwin suite at the University of Kent, Canterbury.

On the day please can you drop your child off at St David's for 7.45 am. Collection will be at the normal time. Children should wear their Games kit and they will also need to bring with them a packed lunch. Should your child normally have school dinners then please indicate on the form below if you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for the trip. Children should also bring with them enough water to last the day (no fizzy drinks please).

After the competition there will be no more after school Thursday sessions this term but I will continue to encourage them to come in on a Wednesday lunch break for a de-brief and continued Lego robotics.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the day on office@stdavidsprep.com

Killu Tegalus,	
Mrs F Campbell LEGO LEAGUE COMPETITION — 5th DECEMBER.	
I would like a packed lunch provided by the school (Please circle sandwich option)	HAM / CHEESE / MARMITE / J AM
Signed:	(Parent / Guardian )
Contact phone number:	